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Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:45 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                                      

We are so glad you’re here! 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request 

that you might have. If any of your 

contact information in the directory 

is incorrect, please let us know                    

that also. 

Good Morning 

 

Good Morning 

California Disaster Relief 

The Lincoln Avenue Church of Christ in Pasadena, CA is                       

collecting funds and gift cards to provide to the victims that lost 

everything in the fires. Their plan is to provide 100% of all funds 

to these victims. Donations and gift cards can be sent directly to 

the church at: 

Lincoln Avenue Church of Christ                                                                 

Attn: Rodney Davis, Minister                                                                                    

1478 Lincoln Avenue                                                                               

Pasadena, CA 91103 

Donations can also be sent through Zelle using the email                      

address: lincolnavecoc@gmail.com and earmarked for 

“Altadena Disaster Relief.” 

The church website is https://www.lincolnavenue.org and they 

can be contacted at 626-794-5714. 



   

 

Sonshine Hour TODAY                                              
3 years through                                            

completed Kinder 

Prayer Requests 

 Bradi Frei’s recovery and treatment after surgery. 

 That the war in Ukraine finally reaches a peaceful                   

conclusion. (Preza family) 

 People in the hospital get better. 

 Doctors think our neighbor, Steve Kemmet, has CIPD and 

will have a lumbar tap soon. (St. James family)  

 

 

 

 

Soul Link for all Youth 

February 28—March 2nd 

Registration is OPEN! 

Thriving Marriage Seminar                                         
March 21-23 @ NorthWest             
Church of Christ                                                                          
Led by Dr. Heidi Morris                                                        
Cost $20/couple (scholarships 
available) 

Click on this 
QR code for 
the                   
registration 
form. 

Questions—Travis Roberts 

KIDS OFFERINGS 

For the month of February,                
instead of bringing your coins to Casa 

Hogar or the Nigerian Children’s 
Home, we are going to help the                  

Food Pantry.  

Let your child pick from:                                                                  
1 lb. bag of rice                                                  

1 lb. bag of dried beans                              
16 oz. jar peanut butter 

Our heartfelt love 

and deepest                           

sympathy in the 

passing  of our dear 

Shirley Long. Shirley passed from her earthly home 

on January 17th surrounded by her family. Shirley 

was the mother of Deric Long, grandma to Sarah 

Long and great-grandma to Deric-Jonathan,                  

Theodore, and Cohen and long time member of 

NorthWest. Please pray for all of Shirley’s family 

and friends as they mourn their loss. The memorial 

service will be held on Saturday, February 22nd at 

2:00 pm here at NorthWest with a meal following 

for family and friends. Even though Shirley loved  

all the plants and flowers, she also loved little           

children. In lieu of flowers, choose your favorite kids 

organization to make a donation in her honor. 

The Food Pantry Needs:                             

 

Shelf staple breakfast 
items                                       

1 lb. bag rice                              

1 lb. bag pasta                                      

1 lb. bag beans 

(please only 1 lb. bags)                                   

Thank You 

Thank You to the many women who have 

served on the WINGS (Women In God’s                  

Service) Shower Teams in the past.                                                

You truly honor others with this act of love 

and kindness. 

Moving forward, if you are interested in                  

being on a Shower Team, please contact  

Debi Lambert.  

Sunday Evening Worship 

You are invited tonight at 

6:00pm in the Fellowship 

Hall for our Sunday                 

evening time of worship. 

Travis Roberts will be our 

speaker this evening. 

Come and bring                              

your friends.  


